
Boerne City Lake: What It Really Is! 
an informational presentation 

 

Kendall County contains four flood control structures. 
An informational presentation will be held at the  

flood control structure  at Boerne City Lake (Site 1)  
on Friday, October 16th, beginning at 8:30 am. 

 
 Our tentative agenda includes the following:  history of the flood control effort in Kendall 
County; purpose & function of the structures; operation of the treatment facilities/multi-purpose 
structure at City Lake; conservation efforts needed to safeguard the structure; and specifics of grazing 
management upstream.  If interested, CEUs will be available for those attending the last informational 
session. 
   Cost for this event is $20.00 per person or two people for $35.00.   

Pre-registration is required - seating is limited.  Payment must be made in advance. 
Reservations will be accepted on a first-come, first-served basis.   

 

A box lunch will be provided for all participants.  
 

If you have questions or would like for us to email/mail the information/registration form to you, 
please email Lissie at Lissie.schneider@tx.nacdnet.net; or call her at 830-249-2821.  

Lissie is usually in the office on Tuesday - Thursday, 8:00 am until 1:00 pm. 
 
 

Boerne City Lake:  What It Really Is! 
October 16            8:30 am 

Reservation deadline - October 7th 
Pre-registration is required - presentation will be limited in number of attendees. 

Payment must be made in advance. 
$20.00 for one person, two for $35.00 

 
Names of those registering_______________________________________________________ 
 
                                          ________________________________________________________ 
 
             _______________________________________________________ 
 
Address______________________________________________________________________ 
 
Phone_____________________ E-mail_____________________________________________ 
 

Please make your check payable to Kendall SWCD, we cannot accept credit cards. 
 
  Please mail this form and your check to:  Kendall SWCD 
         39350 IH10 W, Ste. 8 
         Boerne, TX  78006 
 

This event is being sponsored by the Kendall Soil & Water Conservation District , the City of Boerne,  
The Natural Resources Conservation Service, Kendall County, Alamo RC&D,  

Texas AgriLife Extension Service, and the Association of Texas Soil & Water Conservation Districts. 


